
 
 

5 May 2023 
 
To: SAIC Suppliers supporting SAIC’s Logistics and Supply Chain contracts 
 
Subject: Notice of Assignment      
 
Prime Contracts:  SPE8E3-23-D-0014, SPE8E3-23-D-0012, SPE8E3-23-D-0008, SPE8E3-23-D-0007, 

SPE7LX-23-D-0004, SPE8E3-22-D-0008, SPE8E3-22-D-0006, SPE8E3-22-D-0002, 
SPE8E3-21-D-0011, SPE8E3-21-D-0005, SPE8E3-21-D-0003, SPE8E3-20-D-0010, 
SPE8EG-19-D-0103, SPE7LX-19-D-0029, SPE4AX-16-D-9008, SPE7L1-16-D-0014, 
SPE5EY-14-D-0562, SPE8E3-14-D-0001 

Dear Supplier:  
 
As communicated in public announcements on March 23, 2023, ASRC Federal Holding Company, LLC 
(“ASRC Federal”) acquired certain assets of Science Applications International Corporation (“SAIC”), 
including prime contracts with the U.S. Government, effective 6 May 2023, the closing date.  This notice 
of assignment is applicable to agreements, which supports one or more of these prime contracts, that 
were executed by SAIC prior to the closing date.    
 
In accordance with the Assignment Clause of the Agreement and/or applicable law, we are providing 
notice of the assignment of the Agreement in its entirety from SAIC to ASRC Federal effective as of the 
closing date.    In accordance with this assignment, ASRC Federal becomes entitled to all rights, titles, 
and interests of SAIC in and to the agreement and assumes all obligations and liabilities of SAIC 
thereunder, as if ASRC Federal were the original party to the agreement. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this communication, please immediately contact the undersigned.     
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Dennis 
Sr. Subcontracts Principal 
SAIC 
Joe.Dennis@saic.com  
 
 
cc: Kenneth T. Palmer; Sr. Director of Procurement for ASRC Federal; KPALMER@asrcfederal.com  
 Michele Devine; Sr. Purchasing Manager for ASRC Federal; MDevine@asrcfederal.com  
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